

City of Laurence KANSAS

CITY COMMISSION

MAYOR SUE HACK

COMMISSIONERS
MICHAEL H. DEVER
ROBERT CHESTNUT
DENNIS "BOOG" HIGHBERGER
MIKE AMYX

DAVID L. CORLISS CITY MANAGER City Offices Box 708 66044-0708 TDD 785-832-3205

6 East 6th
708 785-832-3000
75 FAX 785-832-3405
www.lawrenceks.org

August 30, 2007

Mr. Patrick Knorr General Manager Sunflower Broadband 1 Riverfront Plaza, Suite 301 Lawrence, KS 66044

Re: Temporary Use of City Parking - East of Reuter Buildings

Dear Patrick,

The City received your email request to extend the monthly temporary use of City metered parking for Lot 16, located directly east of the old Reuter Organ building. This letter will serve to memorialize the City's agreement to extend the arrangement through December 1, 2007 under the current rate of 43 metered spaces at a rate of \$10 month/per meter for a total of \$430 per month. As outlined in the original agreement, the monthly payment will be due and payable beginning the first of each month.

Regarding your request to explore a longer term arrangement, City staff is reviewing the matter and will contact you with a response as soon as possible.

If you find these terms acceptable, please sign the attached acceptance of offer and return it to my attention. Should you have further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerety,

David L. Corliss City Manager

cc: Teri Pierce - Parking Control



Acceptance of Offer

On behalf of Sunflower Broadband

I, Patrick Knorr, do hereby accept the terms of the lease of the City metered parking (Lot 16 below) pursuant to the attached letter.

Patrick Knorr, General Manager

Date

Map of Leased Parking Area

